
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  24 / 25 April 2021 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:     Sue Rolls  Trish Saines 
9.00am:  Rob Cullen  Tracey Cullen 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Brian Hislop 
SENIOR SERVER:  9.00am: Di McGregor 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Grace Taylor  
     Eliza Taylor 
9.00am:  Volunteer needed 
    
PLANNED GIVING:  Bill Cameron and Jenny Howell 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Trish Hill and Team 4 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Bill Kearney (April 2021) 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER:  Greg Dunn (Apr 2021) 
MAINTENANCE: M Silk and Steve Woolford (Apr 2021)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Barb & Brian Hislop (April 2021) 
LINEN ROSTER:  Robyn Armstrong 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Miss Janice O’Reilly, 5 Sam Place 
NEXT:  Mrs Pauline Parkman, 2 Hills Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Michelle Maloney  Robyn Major 
9.00am: Ann Murphy   Christine Smith 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

3rd Sunday of Easter (Year B) – 18 April 2021 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator: Fr Jiss Sunny / Assistant Priest:  Fr Joseph (Joe) Neonbasu 
        Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:   Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:  young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Acts 4: 8-12,   
1 Jn 3: 1-2;  Jn  10: 11-18 

 
OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 20th Apr: NO 12.30 Mass Boorowa  
Tue. 20th Apr: 4.45pm Mass in CHAPEL (2sqm)  
Wed.21st Apr: 8.00am Mass in CHAPEL (2sqm) 
   NO 10.00am Mass Grenfell  
Thu. 22nd Apr:  8.00am Mass in CHAPEL (2sqm) 
   10.00am Mass-S/X Care (New time) 
Fri. 23rd Apr: NO 8.00am Mass in CHAPEL (2sqm) 
   11.00am Healing Mass in CHURCH 
   4.00pm Adoration in Chapel (2sqm) 
   (Note change of new time) 
Sat. 24th Apr: 9.30am - 10.00am Reconciliation 
   6.00pm Vigil Mass Young Chur-2sqm 
   6.00pm Vigil Mass Boorowa (2sqm) 
Sun. 25th Apr: 9.00am Mass at Young Chur (2sqm) 
   9.00am Mass at Grenfell (2sqm) 
    
NB: A Funeral Mass usually repl.a weekd.mass (2sqm) 
    
BAPTISMS: Sat/Sun. of month. (2sqm/person rule) 
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
 
ADORATION:  4.00pm to 5.00pm in the Chapel Fri. 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN APRIL 2021 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the Confer-
ence Room in the St Vinnies Centre. The date for the 
next Meeting is Wednesday, 28th April 2021 at 10-00am. 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Marie McGrath, Ron Pirie,  
Max Henry, Terry Mathison (Tamworth), Frank McCabe  - 
Darwin (Brother of Marie & Kevin), Colleen Kennedy,  
Nell Cahill, Mon. Kevin Barry-Cotter, Eric (Rick) Cummins 

The Prayer to St Joseph (by Pope Francis) 
Hail, Guardian of the Redeemer, 

Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
To you God entrusted his only Son; 

in you Mary placed her trust; 
with you Christ became man. 

Blessed Joseph, to us too, show yourself a father 
and guide us in the path of life. 

Obtain for us grace, mercy, and courage, 
and defend us from every evil.  Amen. 

SIGNING IN BEFORE MASS 
Just a reminder, even if you are part of the Eucharistic Team i.e. 

Acolyte, Reader, Altar Server, Eucharistic Minister, you must sign in 
when you enter the church so that it can be used for contact  

tracing if needed.  NOTE: 
Families only need to sign in as 1 family. eg SMITH x 2 CHAPEL AT MT ST JOSEPH’S 

Looking for a quiet place to spend time with the Lord?  
All are welcome to the Chapel at Mt St Joseph’s which is open 

each day approximately from 10-00am to 4-00pm. 
There is some parking in the Convent yard as well as in 

Demondrille Street. 

DONATION TAP & GO MACHINE 
 

St Mary’s Parish has obtained a Donation Tap & Go Machine  
so parishioners can now give to the First and Second Collection  

electronically.   
The machine will be located in the foyer at the back of the church 

and the amount will be set at $10-00.   
You can donate any figure by tapping your credit or debit card once, 

twice or however many times you desire. 
(Thank you for your generous donations) 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO THE  
PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1-.30 PM  WED. 

AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  

READER ROSTER 
A new Reader Roster is being prepared for the  

period 1st May to 31st October 2021. 
Regular readers, could you please let Sally know 

A.S.A.P. of any change in your availability  
during this time. 

We always like to see new people join our roster too. 
If you can help, please contact Sally on: 

sally.mcfadyen@cg.catholic.edu.au or (0408) 786-621. 

ST MARY’S PARISH MONSTER BEEF RAFFLE 
 

Our Monster Beef Raffle will be drawn during mass on  
Saturday, 24th April 2021 and the winners announced 

again on Sunday morning (25th April). 
This project is dedicated to raising funds to install a 

Data Projection System in the church. 
St Mary’s thanks Jose Henriquez and family for their 

kind donation of the steer. 
(There will be 15 prizes of a carton of beef) 

HEALING MASS 

 
Please be advised there will be a Healing Mass on  

Friday, 23rd April in the Church.  
Please bring anyone you know that would like to 

attend this beautiful Healing service. 
 

NOTE there will no 8.00am Mass that morning. 

MEDITATION 
Christian Meditation will be held every Wednesday,   

at 5-30pm in the Chapel. 
All are welcome to come along and share a time of  
stillness and silence that is contemplative prayer. 

MERCY ASSOCIATES MEETING 
 

The next Mercy Associates Meeting will be held on 
Monday, 19th April at 11-00am in the Parish Centre. 
Please contact Joy on 6382-2762 if unable to attend. 

RAFFLE TICKETS 
 

It would be greatly appreciated if anyone that took a 
book of Raffle Tickets home to sell to family or friends, 

that you return them no later than Wednesday, 21st 
April so we can put them all in the barrel ready  

to draw at Mass on Saturday, 24th April. 
(Please still return them whether you have  

sold the whole book or not). 
Thank you. 

WEEKDAY MASSES BACK IN CHAPEL 
 

We would like to invite you all back to the  
Presentation Chapel (instead of the church) for weekday 

masses again  as the weather is starting to get cooler. 
(PLEASE NOTE earlier time on Tuesday nights.) ROSARY STATUE 

Our Rosary Statue Roster has commenced again.  
Please feel free to leave your name at the Parish office on  

6382-2222 if any new or existing parishioners are interested  
in joining this list. 

 
FR ALLEN’S 27TH YEAR OF 

ORDINATION 
 

Congratulations to Fr Allen for 
Friday, 23rd April. 

 
He became a Father 27 years  

ago and he can’t wait  
to be a Grandfather!  

 
Please pray for Fr Allen and that he continues to 

enjoy his ministry in Young Mission. 

MONSIGNOR HENNESSY MEMORIAL MASS 
 
There will be a Mass on Friday, 30th 
April at 11-00am in the Church in 
memory of Mon. Hennessy for his 80th 
Anniversary. Following Mass will be a 
small presentation of his life to be held in 
the Parish Centre. 
 
All are most welcome to attend. 

PROJECT COMPASSION 
 

If anyone still has a Project Compassion box at home, could 
you please return it as soon as possible so we can send your 

contributions to Caritas Australia. 
Thank you. 

 GOOD SHEPHERD SUNDAY APPEAL 
Collection for Formation of our Seminarians 

(Next Weekend: 24/25 April) 
 

We have two seminarians studying for the priesthood  
in our Archdiocese. There are other young men too,  
considering the priestly calling. 
 
The 2021 Good Shepherd Appeal is an opportunity for 
spiritual and financial generosity. 
 
Please join us in generous giving.  
You can make a gift today: 
 
 By envelopes 
 By giving at: www.cgcatholic.org.au/goodshep 
 By calling (02) 6239-9801 
  
Your gift ensures our seminarians continue to receive the 
best possible formation and education. 

BLACK ROSARY BEADS FOUND 
 

There was a set of black Rosary Beads found with a St Mary  
MacKillop card near our Lady’s Altar in the Church. 
Please ring the Parish Office on 6382-2222 if these are yours. 


